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Important messages 

• Invitation to Year 6 production – tickets on Arbor school shop 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 production of The Wizard of Oz! The children have been 

working incredibly hard and we are so proud of their efforts, teamwork and creativity. This promises to be 

a wonderful celebration of their time in primary school. 

Although not all children auditioned for a speaking role, every child has an important part to play in the 

production. Some are performing in the chorus, while others are helping with scenery, props or backstage 

roles. Your child will be able to let you know how they are involved but, if you are unsure, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us. 

To allow as many families as possible to attend, we are offering two performance times: 

• Afternoon Performance: Tuesday 15th July – doors open at 13:30 for a 13:45 start (finishing at 

approximately 15:00). 

• Evening Performance: Wednesday 16th July – doors open at 17:45 for an 18:00 start (finishing at 

approximately 19:15). 

Please note that, as all children are involved in the play, all children will be required to attend both the 

evening and afternoon performance. 

Due to limited space, we kindly ask that you confirm attendance for up to three guests per child, tickets 

are available via your Arbor school shop. 

If you attend the afternoon performance, you are welcome to take your Year 6 child home after the show. 

We are very much looking forward to sharing this special event with you and celebrating the children's 

achievements together. 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 6 Team 


